From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment
Date: July 26, 2017 12:01:27 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 8:13 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Beverly Patacairk

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are seniors living on a fixed income. We have changed all our lightbulbs to new low energy LED
lights, use washer, dryer and dishwasher after hours, reduced our heat, installed fans in all the rooms
and continue to see our Hydro One statement increase. Unfortunately, our income foes not increase at
the same rate. These increases along with growing costs of meat and produce, gasoline, medications, it
is becoming more difficult to stay afloat. After the government giving a rebate to help with the cost of
electricity, | find it poor taste and heartless of Hydro One to request these increases. They should be
cutting salaries of executives, and their expense accounts in order to reduce their costs.

-- Attachment --
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